
Good morning, 
  
Our Belledune pellet plant will be shutting down at 12pm on the 24th and reopening at 7am on the 
26th.    We will be open for normal operations on all other days. 
  
Best Regards, 
Chris 
  

 
  

 
  

Chris Blanchard 
Director of Operations, 
Renewables 
  
The Shaw Group Limited 
901 Sandy Desert Rd, 
Hardwood Lands,  
Nova Scotia, B0N 1Y0 
P: (902) 237-8701  

 


